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This is the final edition of our Branch newsletter, where I provide 

front page news and my mug shot, as Hamilton-Wentworth's 

President! I have thoroughly enjoyed my role, and am thrilled that 

the organization has not only survived my care, but is thriving once 

again after the pandemic. Upon completion of my two-year term in 

2019, Lynn Anderton became our amazing President. She guided us 

through the pandemic for two years. I thought my Presidential roles 

would soon come to an end ... until we had no-one step forward to 

follow her. I decided to volunteer for one additional year with Lynn 

advising me ... not expecting that it would turn into three! The time 

has just flown by! I am extremely pleased that Ann Louise Gloyn and 

Lesley Devries have since been 'moving through the Chairs', and 

Ann Louise will become your new President at our AGM 'Sailing Into 

Summer' Luncheon on May 15th. Please check your calendars and 

purchase your tickets, for the opportunity of welcoming Ann Louise 

into her new role.  

It does take many hands to make light work, and I have greatly appreciated the dedication 

and skills that the many members of our Executive have shared with the organization over 

the years. I joined the Executive in 2011, but some Executive members joined long before I 

did! A very special thank you to Rosemary Marcotte, Eileen Collins, and Danielle Chouinard, 

each with over 2 decades of service! Extraordinary! Other members are stepping forward 

now ... our newest one, just last week! A special shout out to Ruth Settle, a new member this 

year, who has joined the Executive team as a member-at-large, and will become the 

Outreach Convenor at the May AGM. Everyone serving on our Executive is greatly 

appreciated! 

I am extremely pleased to see that some of our other new members are also stepping 

forward to help the organization. Marisa Di Censo is now one of the organizers for the 

Lunch Bunch Group, and is going to be our Registrar for our 2025 Provincial Convention! I 

understand that two additional new members are considering Executive roles, and when 

confirmed, Ann Louise can share their names in the next edition. 

I believe that our Interest Groups are vital to the life and atmosphere of our Branch. They 

contribute greatly to the mental, physical, and social health of our membership, and 

sometimes women and children in the greater community as well. My personal thanks to 

those who provide leadership for these groups.  

Our Branch is beginning a new adventure! We are hosting the June 2025 Provincial 

Convention! Lynn Anderton is our Provincial Convention Convenor, and I am the Branch 

Convention Convenor. There will be lots of news coming forward about this event - as we 

need your help! BTW, this might not be the last time you see my mug shot on the front page 

of an RWTO newsletter ... but the banner next time will likely say Connections, as I become 

the Provincial President at our AGM Convention in 2025!  

Enjoy the life's adventures! I certainly am!                     Linda Sargeant  

905-575-3831                                                                                            rwto.linda@gmail.com 
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Homecare Plan 
One of the biggest fears associated with being seriously ill or injured is the time we expect to 
spend in the hospital, away from family and friends. However, hospital stays have shortened 
significantly and surgery may only be needed on an outpatient basis, if at all. Convalescing at 
home becomes a reality. Often there are unexpected costs attached to this, such as the need for 
home nursing care, special equipment, and transportation to and from the hospital or doctor’s 
office. 
 

It is for this reason that the RWTO/OERO established the Hospital and Home Care Insurance Plan. 
It supplements your provincial health care plan (OHIP) and is different from your extended health 
care Insurance (eg. RTO or RTIP or a spousal plan to name a few). 
 

Eligibility 
Coverage is available to you, as an RWTO/OERO member in good standing, and your spouse. Each 
applicant must be insured under a provincial health plan. There are no age restrictions. Members 
and/or spouses who live in a facility that provides health care and convalescent services as part 
of the resident fee are not eligible. 
 

Guaranteed Enrollment 
If you apply within one year of the date of your retirement you are guaranteed enrollment in the 
plan and do not need to complete a medical questionnaire. A pre-existing condition clause applies 
( see brochure on page 9). https://rwto.org/membership/insurance-plan/ 
 

When is a Medical Questionnaire Required? 
If you apply later than one year after your retirement date, you will be required to complete a 
medical questionnaire. Your application will be subject to approval by Manulife. Your spouse must 
complete a medical questionnaire regardless of your retirement date. 
 

I will provide the RWTO/OERO insurance brochures at the luncheons we have throughout the year. 
These brochures will have detailed information about this insurance plan. 
 

Thank you  
Lesley Devries Insurance Convenor for the Hamilton-Wentworth Branch  

https://rwto.org/membership/insurance-plan/


6 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 



7 
 

 

 

Did you know that the Cardmakers Group creates hand made “Cards of Blessings” 

for The Purse Project Network? 
 

 “The Purse Project Network collects top quality, new, or gently used purses 

filled with new personal care items and a Card of Blessing. These purses are 

then donated to various local organizations that distribute them to the women 

they serve at Christmas time”. The Card of Blessing in each purse makes this    

donation very personal for the women when they realize that others really do care about them.” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact Mardie at mardiepan@gmail.com. 

 
        
 

 
  
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 

Our Hamilton-Wentworth Branch 

Cardmaking group of 10 made 400+ 

cards in 2022 and almost 500 in 2023.  

We look forward to making cards for 

the 2024 program. It has been our 

privilege to work with this outreach 

project.  

   While members make some of the cards   

all year on their own, we also dedicate our 

July and August meetings to this project. 

            Come and Join Us!.   

Adrienne Fasullo, Janice Jacobs, Theresa Linger, Mary McCracken, 

Pinky Moro, Mardie Panabaker, Deb Pratt, Annette Rhodes, Nancy 

Smith, Liz Verrall   
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I’m very proud and happy to announce that this initiative first began in 2014, and now it’s our ‘tenth’ year of 
helping people in our Hamilton community. On Wednesday, January 24th, we had our Special Outreach 
zoom meeting to choose our 2024 recipient. Thank you to Rosemary Marcotte and Lesley Devries who 
joined Linda Sargeant, Lynn Anderton and myself. 
 

Our recipient this year, is Meryline, who arrived in Canada in August from Kenya.  Her two children, ages 4 
& 22, are presently staying with their grandmother in Nairobi. Meryline hopes to eventually bring them here 
to live. Sadly, the Kenyan agency she used to settle in Canada was a scam. Meryline stayed for a while at a 
women’s shelter in downtown Hamilton, and met a young couple at St. John The Evangelist church on 
Locke St., who kindly took her in to live with them for the time being. They are covering her housing and 
food costs until she gets a permanent job.  
 

Meryline has a degree in counselling, but no qualifications to practise in Canada. She does volunteer work, 
and is helping other Kenyan newcomers to navigate the Canadian system.  Our committee felt that the 
$500 would greatly help her situation. She was absolutely thrilled when I told her the “good news”, and 
very grateful to our Branch. On Wednesday February 21st, Meryline was presented with a cheque for $500 
at our RWTO coffee & treat celebration at Second Cup, Westdale.  

– submitted by Hope Leon 
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Come, have Some Fun and Socialize Playing cards with RWTO Friends 

Save The Dates:  April 29th; May 27th; June 24th 
Monday afternoons. Lunch at 11:30 (optional),  
Card playing begins at 1 p.m. 
Southcote 53 Restaurant, 534 Garner Rd. E.,  Ancaster 
 

Try your luck at Cards!  
Contact Jeanette Potter Phone-289-443-9101  
Email-Jeanette.24@icloud.com     
 

Please note: There is no Euchre in July and August 
 

Teddy’s Restaurant - 30 Main Street West, Grimsby  
Held on Thursdays - 12:00 - 3:00 p.m.   April 11th,  May 16th,  June 13th  

Contact: Lynn G.  ldjg1999@gmail.com   Phone - (905)309-4438 
 

 

The golf group will be starting on Wednesday, May 8th. We play at various golf courses ( 9 holes ) 

and lunch together every two weeks. All levels of expertise (or not) are welcomed. We don’t keep 

score !! 

Anyone interested in joining the group should contact me — daniellechouinard3@cogeco.ca  or     

905 635-9051. 

 
 

 

mailto:Email-Jeanette.24@icloud.com
mailto:ldjg1999@gmail.com
mailto:daniellechouinard3@cogeco.ca
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Can you beat Danielle?  Come out and give it a try.  New 

bowlers always welcome.    We bowl at the Mountain Lanes, 

which is a 5 pin establishment located at 335 Upper 

Wentworth, just off Concession. There is free parking on both 

sides of Wentworth and a pay lot one block over.  

The cost of 2 games and shoe rental is under $20. We usually 

meet the 3rd Friday of the month. We gather at 10:45 to get 

our shoes and be put on teams, ready to start at 11:00.  

The following dates have been reserved for the rest of this year:  April 19, May 24, June 14.  We will break 

for the summer and resume play in September.  For more information please contact Gwen Kirkpatrick at 

rwto.gwen@gmail.com  or 905-689-8975. 
 

 

Can you knit or crochet an 8" square? Then think about joining our group of crafty women making blankets 

for charity.  In March we delivered 23 blankets to St. Joseph’s Villa in Dundas.  They were very pleased to 

receive them and sent the following e-mail:  Some of the quilts have been brought to the residents in 
respite already and they just love them.  The rest are being distributed in the next couple of days.  Thanks 
to you and the RWTO for your kindness and thoughtfulness.  These are truly going to bring comfort to our 
residents. 

We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of the month, 1:30-3:30 at the Dundas Senior's Centre, 10 Market St. Dundas. 
There is parking around the building and also free street parking. We bring our own material including 
acrylic yarn, and are graciously thankful for donations of yarn.  The dates reserved for 2024 are: April 9, 
May 14 and June 11 with a break for the summer and resuming in September.   

For more information please contact Gwen Kirkpatrick 905-689-8975 at rwto.gwen@gmail.com  or Dalia 
Small at ladybggg@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

mailto:rwto.gwen@gmail.com
mailto:rwto.gwen@gmail.com
mailto:ladybggg@gmail.com
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The Lunch Bunch group meets once a month, usually on the 2nd Wednesday, to enjoy some good food and 
companionship. It is a pay as you go event as we order from the restaurant menu. Please reserve your 
spot by 6PM on the Friday prior to the event.  Email rwto.lunchbunch@gmail.com,                                        
or call Lynn (905-308-1133), Gwen (905-689-8975) or Marisa (905-525-4002). 

Next lunch dates:  

April 12 - Ios Estiatorio and Wine Bar - 1400 Upper James St. Unit 26 (Parking in plaza) ** Please note that 
this is a Friday. Ios Estiatorio only serves lunch on Friday.** 

May 8 – Seasoned - 162 King William St. @ 11:30 (Parking in municipal lot corner of King William and Walnut 
or metered parking on street) 

June 12 - The Powerhouse - 21 Jones St. Stoney Creek 
@11:30 (Parking by restaurant) This venue was originally 
scheduled for January but had to be cancelled due to 
weather.  

We are already looking ahead to next year.  If you would 
like to join our group and have a favourite restaurant that 
you think we’d enjoy, please send a message to the Lunch 
Bunch e-mail noted above.   

                                                   Thanks to Jan Lukas for this picture of our group enjoying lunch at the Watermark in Waterdown.                                            

          

 
 
If you wish to receive further info about these events,  join our email group via: 
rwto.lynn@gmail.com  or 905-308-1133. Remember to email to reserve for events so we have numbers and 
indicate if you require a restaurant reservation as well. 
   
FYI. Hamilton Open Doors Weekend is May 4 and 5 this year. 
 
Save the Dates: 
Thurs., April 4th:  
Dundas Valley School of Art - Free Art Auction Preview 1:00 
21 Olive St, Dundas 
11:30: Optional Lunch at Bangkok Spoon, 57 King St. W, Dundas  
Reserve via Lynn  by April 1st. 
 
Friday, May 17th, 1:00 
Beckett Fine Art  Gallery 
196 Locke St.S, Hamilton 
11:30 Optional Lunch at  Democracy 
202 Locke St.S 
Contact Lynn to reserve by May 13th. 

mailto:rwto.lunchbunch@gmail.com
mailto:rwto.lynn@gmail.com
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Thomas G. Beckett / Beckett Fine Art 
 
 
Tom Beckett was born into the art world. His father Thomas L. Beckett owned Beckett Gallery on 
Hamilton’s James Street South and his grandfather, Hubert Beckett, was a famed Hamilton photographer. 
Tom’s interest in art led him to study art history at  Christie’s in London, England in 1987/88 and own 
galleries in Toronto, Vancouver and Oakville while continually providing personal services for collectors 
and art enthusiasts around the world.   
With a keen eye for curating art from established and emerging artists, Tom proudly represents a select 
group of Canadian, Indigenous and international artists. With decades of experience, he is also an expert 
art appraiser and is highly sought after to install art and redesign art collections in homes and businesses. 
As an art consultant and appraiser, Tom has extensive experience working with art collectors, curators 
and directors of public art galleries and museums in Canada and USA, including The Art Gallery of Ontario, 
The Consulate General of Canada in New York City and The September 11th Memorial and Museum, NYC. 
The long-standing Beckett reputation attracts buyers and sellers of fine art pieces and 
collections.  Through the years, Tom has been honoured to handle art transactions of prestigious estate 
art, including original pieces by: Maud Lewis, Tom Thomson, N.C. Wyeth, Robert Bateman, Arthur Shilling 
and Frank Panabaker, to name a few. 
Tom is delighted to be back in Hamilton, where it all started for the Beckett family, to carry on the tradition 
of high quality, professional services and to join the vibrant local arts community 
 

Artistry by the Lake 
The Niagara-on-the-Lake Chamber of Commerce presents a juried show of over 80 artists and artisans. 
The show takes place in scenic Queen's Royal Park overlooking the mouth of the Niagara River and Lake 
Ontario.  
June 29 and 30, Free Admission. 
Artistry by the Lake, Niagara on the Lake 
 
If there are members would would like to join forces to carpool to this venue with many artists and 
vendors, send along your interest to Lynn.   I will put names forward to group on June 25th. 
 
 

         

We Zoom once a month to discuss a film that we have watched at home. 

 Our films come from the Hamilton Public Library’s free films on Kanopy or Hoopla. 
 

April 15, 2024     May 6, 2024    June 3, 2024 
contact Mardie – mardiepan@gmail.com 
 
 

 

3rd Tuesday of the month, 1:00 – 3:00 
Dundas Seniors Centre, (Lions’ Centre), Juravinski Room, 10 Market St. S. 
Contact Deb, 905-689-0253, deb.pratt10@gmail.com.  

mailto:deb.pratt10@gmail.com
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We are a welcoming, creative group of women, who learn to 
make a different style of card each month.  We meet the 4th 
Tuesday of the month, from 1-3 pm at the Dundas Seniors 
Centre, at 10 Market St.  
  

Join us:  

Tuesday, April 23, Tuesday, May 27, Tuesday, June 24 

Contact Mardie – mardiepan@gmail.com 
 

 

                                

 

The title of this interest group is slightly misleading.  We are moving to music, as we line dance!   
You don't need any prior experience. Please join us for some movement and laughter at the Dundas 
Seniors Centre (Lions’ Centre), Juravinski Room, 10 Market St. S. 
 

First Tuesday of MOST months - April 2,  May 7,  June 4 
1:00 - 2:30 although we usually stop around 2. 
Please bring water and wear comfortable, running type shoes. 
 

Contact:  Angela Sirrs, 289-887-2588, angelainpink@hotmail.com. *Please contact Angela to let her know 
you are attending. 
 
 

 

We meet for our walks on Mondays at 1:30 p.m., followed by coffee if you wish. 
- meet at the mountain brow incline stairs near Upper Wentworth, (Summit & Mountain Park Ave.)  
We are not hiking the stairs, but walking along the brow to Mountain Park near Upper Gage, then to Tim 
Horton’s on Concession. 
 

Contact Rosemary Marcotte to let her know you are attending. roseronm@gmail.com  905-389-9194 

 

Share interesting ideas that your book club has done.  

mailto:mardiepan@gmail.com
mailto:angelainpink@hotmail.com
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30th Annual Carnegie Garden Tour 
Sunday, June 9, 2024 
                           
Several beautiful gardens to view in Dundas area       
 

10 King St. W., Dundas  905 627 4265 
      
Tickets $30 (includes tax)   
(can be purchased in advance or on the tour day at the 
Carnegie Gallery) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

by Peggy Fletcher                                                          

                                                                                     


